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Sadly, once again, a segment of the American population has been singled out for 
violence and hate crimes. The targeted individuals are our friends, our patients, our 
members. They are part of our APTA Geriatrics family. We know many of our 
Asian/Asian-American and Pacific Islander (AAPI) members may be managing fear and 
pain.  
 
APTA Geriatrics condemns all acts of violence and bigotry. We are dedicated to 
supporting all our members toward providing the best care for their patients while 
working in a safe environment 
  


